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The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on May 21, 2021. The team members 
addressed: 

 
• Completed six reclassification requests. 

• Discussed positions eliminated due to SERP 

• Upon membership approval of the TA for article 14 and 10, we will be able to produce an updated 
contract from July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2023. 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
June 11, 2021. 
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